DROUGHT MANAGEMENT WORKSHOP MARCH 21, 2013 12:00 - 4:00 P.M.



A drought management workshop will be held on Thursday March 21st, 2013 at the Campbell County Recreation Center, 250 W. Shoshone, Canyon meeting room in Gillette

An additional cheatgrass working group will meet after the workshop for interested individuals

Lunch will be provided, please RSVP to the CC Conservation District at 682-1824 before March 15.

Topics and presenters at the workshop include:

Range management considerations — Rachel Mealor, UW Range Extension Specialist

Weed Management — Brian Mealor, UW Weed Extension Specialist Forage and livestock economic considerations — Dallas Mount, UW Extension Educator Platte County

Economic issues related to Water Resources, Kristi Hansen, UW Water Resources Economic Specialist

NRCS programs available— Tim Kellogg, Gillette Office





For additional information please contact Brian Sebade at (307) 283-4520